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PUBLIC NOTICE FOR EXTENSION OF INVITATION OF ADMISSION 

APPLICATIONS AND INFORMATION FOR PROSPECTIVE STUDENTS 

FOR 2021/2022 ACADEMIC YEAR 

 

Dear Admission Applicants for 2021/2022 Academic Year, the Nelson 

Mandela African Institution of Science and Technology wishes to inform 

that the invitat ion  of  admiss ion appl icat ions  has  been 

extended to 15
t h

 of December 2021 .   

 

In addit ion, NM-AIST wishes  to inform al l  prospect ive 

students and the publ ic  at  large  that the reporting date for 

2021/2022 Academic year is on 10
th
 January 2022. All prospective 

candidates who have been offered admission letters for respective degree 

programmes at NM-AIST but have not confirmed for scholarships are 

requested to do so before 20

th
 
of December 2021 through admission@nm-

aist.ac.tz.  

 

For assistance or more inquiries on general admission applications write to 

admission@nm-aist.ac.tz or call +255628183676/+255737739529 during 

office hours. For information regarding international assistance such as 

TCU foreign degree awards authentication, VISA or permits applications 

write to international.office@nm-aist.ac.tz or call the above provided 

phone numbers. 

 

The Office of Deputy Vice Chancellor for Academics, Research and 

Innovation,  

The Nelson Mandela African Institution of Science and Technology, 

P.O. Box 447, 

ARUSHA, Tanzania. 
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